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Once again John and Kay Pinto came thru with another wonderful and interesting reunion to the 
Washington D.C. area. The weather was good maybe a little warm and the food was great. Having the 
shipmates place the wreath at George Washington's Tomb was very nice. Our red, white and blue contest 
was a lot of fun at our 1st. night there at the "Welcome Aboard" dinner. The Burnhams were the winners 
with Carl dressed as Uncle Sam, Linda dressed as Betsy Ross and their daughter Lisa dressed as Lady  
Liberty.  
 
     I know the ladies enjoyed singing "Sailor Boy" and "In the Navy" to the shipmates. Maybe next year we 
can have more Karoke time. Bingo was a lot of fun and all the money went back in prizes. Thanks to all 
who brought door prizes and there was some great ones. Thank you to the following ladies who helped 
with Bingo and taking notes at our Ladies meeting. I couldn't do it without Kay, Helen, Linda, Lisa, Tammie 
and Debbie.  
 
Shipmates please send in a photo of yourself in uniform to put up on our Wall of Honor. Don't forget to 
thank a Veteran! Our theme for next year is camouflage. Start planning and saving for our next reunion to 
Columbus, Ga. Have a safe and healthy summer.  
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